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New England Peace Pagoda  
Walk for Sanctuary and a Demilitarized World 
Leverett, MA – Washington, DC 
March 12, 2017 - April 8, 2017 
 
New England Peace Pagoda is initiating a 28-day walk, open to all interested people, 
starting in Massachusetts on March 12, 2017 and ending in Washington, DC on April 8.  
This is the 16th annual “Walk for a New Spring”, first undertaken after September 11, 
2001.  This year the call of the walk will be for “Sanctuary Cities, Sanctuary World”.   
 
For 3 weeks we will walk in Massachusetts and for 1 week in Washington DC to show 
active solidarity with immigrants, to honor the many people, faith communities and other 
communities and political leaders who are coming together across all lines to commit to 
sanctuary for our immigrant brothers and sisters.  
 
We call also for a world free of the terrifying oppression of war and weaponry, 
domestically and internationally.  Let the US begin our destined and true path of 
demilitarization and the building of a peaceful country.  
 
We are asking communities and their legislators along our route, to support the “Safe 
Communities Act of Massachusetts (Senate #1596, House#3052), a bill that would: 
 

• Ensure no State support for a Muslim registry 
• Ensures Basic Due Process Rights for People detained in state and local facilities 

for civil immigration violations 
• Use Police Resources to fight Crime, not Separate Families 
• Prohibit agreements with DHS that Deputize Local Officers 

 
The walk will collect signatures on a Safe Communities Act Petition that will be brought 
to the Massachusetts State House on March 31, in support of the legislation 
 
The last day of the walking, April 5th in Washington, DC will culminate with a final 
procession to Capitol Hill, where our Western Massachusetts Congressman, Jim 
McGovern has reserved a room for the presentation on “Sanctuary and Demilitarization.  
All senators, congresspersons will be invited along with their staff.  We ask all people, 
both along our route and throughout the country to strongly invite their legislators to 
come to the presentation.  We also invite all people who can, to please join us for the 
final day of walking, April 5th. 
 
The New England Peace Pagoda is a Buddhist community of Nipponzan Myohoji 
Japanese Buddhist Order.  The temple and pagoda is located in Leverett, MA.   
Contact: Tim Bullock - 413-485-8469 – walk4anewspring@gmail.com 
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